Info Page 
Your questions answered 
Q. Are the huts available for use by members of the public?
A. Yes, but you will need to obtain a camping permit from Parks Victoria and you’ll also need to let us know the dates to avoid clashing with other users.
Q. What happens if the weather turns really nasty while a group is on the island?
[bookmark: _GoBack]A. The safety of riders, horses (and cattle)is paramount and if the pilot thinks it necessary the return trip will be delayed until conditions improve. 
New Booking System 
At long last SICA members are able to book places for themselves and their guests via the new website.  Members are encouraged to have a look the booking system as it will become the preferred method for bookings.  Melinda will send an email to all members when places are still available on upcoming tours.  People who have booked but are unable to attend need to cancel their booking as soon as possible so other members can take their place.
Non-members will need to use the Contact Page to obtain details of tours dates and associated information 
Upcoming Tours 
The next trip is scheduled for the 18 June.  Cattle will be returning from the Island so we need a good number of experience members to assist on the trip.

Caring for the environment 
The Snake Island jetty is under repair.  Members of the Association in conjunction with Bush Walking Victoria volunteers and Parks Victoria have commenced sand bagging the banks to repair the erosion.  Decking will be purchased by Parks and members who are able to assist with repairs should contact Jenny ASAP.


